
 

 

 
 
 

 
Preparing for your child to move into  

Year 7 in September 2025? 
 

You are warmly invited to visit us at Nottingham High School, 
as you consider the next steps for your child’s  

Senior School education: 
 

Year 7 Taster Days 
• Thursday 2nd May 2024 

• Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 

A fantastic opportunity for your child to spend a day with 
us, and experience first-hand a taste of life in Year 7. 

During the day, your child will enjoy a range of interactive 
lessons in our classrooms, meet some of our Senior 

School teachers, have lunch in our Dining Hall, and take 
part an afternoon of games at our Sports facilities.  

Tours for parents are also available on the day.  
 

To register your child for one of the dates,  
please complete the Enquiry Form 

on the school’s website: 
https://nottinghamhigh.co.uk/admissions-form/   

 
 

These Taster Days are designed for children who are currently in Year 5.  

https://nottinghamhigh.co.uk/admissions-form/

